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Dear Friends,

As a member of the Rotary Club of Livermore Valley, I am honored to be part of an organization that
upholds values of integrity and fosters friendships, while striving to enhance empathy, goodwill, and
peace on both local and global scales. Through our grant initiatives, our group of business,
professional, and community leaders is dedicated to collaborating with local and international nonprofits
and schools that create concrete benefits for youth, seniors, and underserved populations.

Our upcoming 4th Annual Chili Cook Off at Carnegie Park on Saturday, October 5, 2024, stands as our
primary fundraising event of the year. To maintain and expand the impact of our grant programs on the
community, we are actively seeking sponsorships and donations. Rest assured, 100% of your donation
will directly contribute to positively impacting lives.

Your support in expanding our reach is greatly appreciated. By working together, we can help transform
the lives of individuals in our local community and beyond, paving the way for a brighter future. In the
past year, our club has supported the charitable or educational work of:

Ambassadors of Compassion Partners for Change

Culinary Angels Shepherd’s Gate

Experimental Aircraft Association SPARC

Granada High Safe & Sober Grad Night System Overload Explorer Post 987

Monthly Miracles Tri-Valley Bus Program

Open Heart Kitchen Spectrum - Meals on Wheels

We invite you to make a tax-deductible donation to our club’s grant program through the Rotary Club of
Livermore Valley’s account with the Rotarian Foundation of Livermore (RFL). Please write a check to
“Rotarian Foundation of Livermore” and write “RCLV Restricted Fund” on the memo line, and mail it to:
Rotary Club of Livermore Valley, PO Box 3266, Livermore, CA 94551. If you prefer, you may donate
online to the Rotary Club of Livermore Valley Restricted Fund on The Rotarian Foundation of Livermore
website. (You can scan the QR code below).

Thank you wholeheartedly for your time, consideration, and generosity.

Warm regards,

Beth McCormick, President, Rotary Club of Livermore Valley
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